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NEWS RELEASE – City of Terrace Congratulates LNG Canada on their Final Investment Decision 
 
 
 

 
The City of Terrace would like to take the opportunity to sincerely congratulate LNG Canada on 
their Final Investment Decision. This decision to invest in the northwest British Columbia 
economy, culture and future is paramount to any other economic decision in the recent history 
of our city.  
 
We applaud the hard work of the Haisla Nation and the District of Kitimat in working toward 
strong, long-term relationships with their economic partners which benefit our region of BC.  
 
The LNG Canada project will provide many jobs for our residents during construction and a 
strong future for our children and grandchildren through investments in social and educational 
programs.  
 
“I look forward to continuing to work with LNG Canada and our neighbors to support the 
construction of the largest infrastructure project in Canadian history. We welcome the 
economic stability and diversity this project has to offer our city,” said Mayor Carol Leclerc.  
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